
 

 

 
 

       Summer 7   part 1                 2020 
  This will be the last HIVE news until the Autumn term. I hope you all manage to spend 

some time outside enjoying nature over the Summer holidays. This is a special edition of the 

HIVE to celebrate the achievements of the children who are leaving to go to secondary 

school in September.             This edition comes in 3 parts. 

 
  I remember so many 

of Year 6 from when 

you first started in the 

Nursery and you have 

been a great group of 

environmentalists over 

many years. A special 

thank you to the    

Year 6 HIVE reps and 

to those in KS2   

Gardening Club who also 

started our business 

The Hen House to raise 

money to support our 

school hens.             

I will miss you all.  

Since you started at 

Richard Bonington you 

have helped us to 

achieve so many things 

and here are some of 

them………  

 

        

 

 

 

      

   The Hive News 

 When you started in the 

Nursery you planted our 

apple and pear orchard. 

Children for generations to 

come will be able to pick and 

eat the fruit thanks to you.  

 

Since you have been at our 

school we have achieved: The 

Woodlands Award for best 

forest school 2018. A Royal 

Horticultural Society level 3 

award for school gardening and 

the Arnold in Bloom Joy 

Bamling Eco Cup 2019.  

 

  

 

We went to London to 

collect a Dame Jane 

Goodall Roots and Shoots 

award and again for the 

DEFRA Bees Needs award. 

 

          

 


